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Wednesday, June 30, 1999

Steven Lee
Cdn. Centre for Foreign Policy Development
Department of Foreign Affairs
125 Sussex Drive
Ottawa, Ontario KIA OG2

Dear Steven:

-d a copy of the final report of the Media and Peacebuilding
was held in Vancouver, April 9, 1999.

sed with the day. The expertise of the participants ensured a rich and1. resulting in a redrafting of our media and peacebuilding research
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